Arroyofresno, 22 28035 Madrid

December 15, 1986

Dr. GJ Walker Hon. Treasurer The Anglo-Catalan Society Fitzwilliam College Cambridge CB3 0DG Lent moteral on 29/1.

Dear Dr Walker

I have just received your November letter, requesting renewal of my subscription, which has been forwarded to me from my old address. I was surprised to see that you had given the date of my last subscription payment as December 1984 but, on checking my records, I find that that is in fact the case. I was not aware how much time had elapsed and I can only assume that the renewal request for last year was sent to my old address and never forwarded on to me. (I moved in February 1985). However, I now enclose a cheque for £15.00.

I have in fact received no news of the Society for a very long time, the last list of members I have being for 1985, the last accounts being for the period November 10, 1982 to September 20, 1983 sent to me at the end of 1984, and the last minutes received were for the November 17, 1984 AGM.

This makes me assume that my completed "Questionnaire about our members" which gave my new address was never received my Mr Max Wheeler; I am therefore enclosing a copy of this. Please note my correct address at the top of this letter!

Yours sincerely

Kathleen J Irvine

enclosures

Socia Protection

120